
WAO Construction Update  
April 2025 
 
 
Lots of work happening with cabinets, countertops, and carpet in the new addition office 
spaces.   
  

 
 

 
 
 



There is more progress in the High School FACS classroom.  
 

 
 
The bathrooms in the new addition commons area are looking pretty sharp. 
 

 



We are starting to see some school colors in the new addition classroom area.   
 

 
 
The ceiling is painted and more school colors in the new addition commons area.     
 

 
 



The ceiling in the new addition gymnasium was painted last week. 
 

 
 
If you ever have any questions about the construction project at WAO schools, please contact 
WAO Superintendent - Bryan Hackbarth 
 
LET”S GO PONIES!!! 
 

 


